Alabama SNCC

Student Nonviolent Coordinating Committee 31½ Franklin St. Selma, Alabama

Silas Norman, State Project Director

Phone: 872-1426 872-4801

July 1, 1965

Dear Judy and Sharon,

Please, please, please, please, take care of my little girls. Their mothers would kill me ig anything happens to them.

As a preliminary precaution, I have asked all of the parents to sign permission for their children to participate. Some of the permission slips are enclosed; others will follow.

If there are any problems involving my people, please let

me know.

There parents are very concerned about where they will stay and who will supervise. I think I have answered the latter question sufficiently, but the former has not been answered at all. Please let me know.

Probably a fee of the kids will have relatives in the city. One girls parents are particularly concerned that their only child see her kinfolk on her first trip out of the south.

Take care. See you around the eleventh.

UHURU, Silas